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MEMORIAL COMMITTEE (10.17) The Memorial Committee shall consist of at least three (3) members. Upon notification from the CDCAT Treasurer of receiving a memorial, the committee shall be responsible for mailing memorial acknowledgments.  The committee shall plan the Memorial Remembrance for the Annual Conference. See suggested guidelines.

Additional Information/Duties
1. The Committee Chair is usually the one who sends out acknowledgements, however the chair can designate another committee member to be responsible for that.
2. Acknowledgements and postage should be passed down from the previous chair.  If additional items are needed, let the president know.
3. A Memorial Service is planned for the Annual conference held in the summer.  There is no set way on how this should be done.  It is up to you!
4. Ideas for a Memorial Service is:
a. Power point that includes a photo and information of the Clerk who has passed.
b. Printed programs that are provided during a “remembrance time” at the conference.
c. Music.  There are talented clerks in this group.  Feel free to call on them.
5. [bookmark: _GoBack]Be creative.  You can put the remembrance together, however you want.  
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